Moville City Council
April 3, 2013

Mayor Jim Fisher called the meeting to order at 5:30pm Roll Call: George Allan, Al Wingert, Kirk
Lubbers are present, Russ Spotts and Nate Bauer are absent. Lubbers motioned to approve agenda,
seconded by Wingert, Allan motioned to approve bills in amount, seconded by Lubbers, Wingert
motioned to approve minutes from 03-27-13 seconded by Lubbers; all motions were approved and
accepted.

Wingert motioned to approve concrete plans and specification for the Main Street Pavilion project,
seconded by Lubbers, all ayes motion carried. Bids will be due May 1* at City Hall. Council will review
at that time.

Allan motioned to approve Annexation of Ridge Addition, seconded by Lubbers, all ayes motion
carried.

Mayor Fisher swore in the new Fire Chief, Jerry Sailer.

Dave Christensen from the City of Sergeant Bluff was present to discuss building inspections and his
processes in Sergeant Bluff. Moville would continue with its existing 28E agreement. But council will
need to decide what direction they will proceed. Jackie will visit with Sarah Kleber for more direction
on cost and time.

Lubbers motioned to approve building permit for the 203 Jones Property that Matt Jackson is
renovating, seconded by Wingert, all ayes motion carried. Wingert motioned to approve contract for
purchase of 203 jones street, seconded by Allan. All ayes motion carried.

Council discussed how to get more citizens recycling. Clerk’s office will work in a brochure and provide
information to the public online and with newsletters.

With no further business, Allan made the motion to adjourn at 7:20 p.m., seconded by Wingert, all
ayes motion carried. The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, April 17, 2013 @ 5:30 p.m.

Jackie Stender James Fisher
City Clerk Mayor



